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OTTERBEIN 
  

A Church That 
C.A.R.E.S. 

 

Connecting 
  Affirming 
   Reaching       
     Equipping  
       Sending 
 

146	Leitersburg	Street,	Greencastle,	PA		17225	
	
	



The Lord’s Day 
 

April 28, 2019 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 
 
 
TODAY 
8:30/10:45 – Worship and Preaching 
9:50 – Sunday School classes 
5:00 – Spiritual Care Commission 
6:30 – Home Groups 
 
WEDNESDAY 
5:00 – Snack Shak open (basement) 
6:30 – Groups for adults, youth and children 
7:40 – adult choir 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Last Week  
Attendance 305 

General   $     7,208.28 
Missions   $     2,093.00 

Building Fund   $     1,378.00 
Sunday School   $        131.00 

  

April - First Service Ushers 
Bob Stoner – Head Usher 
Dick Bartles 
Lynn Michalsky 
Ed Tracey 
Sean Tracey 
 

WELCOME TEAM 
April 28 -Gary & Grant Murray 
May 5 – Tom & Christopher Keely 
May 12 – Ben & Brock Widder 
May 19 – Scott Garling 
May 26 – Gary & Grant Murray 

PRELUDE 
MISSIONS	MINUTE	(Brian	and	April	Thrush)	
CALL	TO	WORSHIP	(Psalm	24)	
WORSHIP	CHORUSES	
OFFERING	/	PEW	PADS	
HYMN	#18	
BIBLE	MESSAGE	
HYMN	#21	
BENEDICTION	
	
*Children's	Church	at	9:00	/	11:10	

 

 
The altar flower 

centerpiece is in honor of 
John & Sandy Alleman’s 

40th anniversary.  

The offertory music is dedicated 
to Frances Davis, in honor of 
her 86th birthday; and in 
memory of Florene Stumbaugh, 
her mother. 



Pastor: 
David Rawley 
rawley1977@gmail.com 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:  597-
8525  
Prayer Chain:  597-2531 
or Melarl@aol.com 
 
THURSDAY 
11:00 – Please join us for the Greencastle-Antrim community National Day of Prayer.  
This community service will be held at First U.M. church on N. Washington Street.  
Community leaders will share thoughts and prayers regarding God’s blessings and 
purpose for our country and community.  At noon, an opportunity for outdoor prayer 
for our schools, churches, businesses, etc. 
 
SATURDAY 
5:30 – an evening for the ladies!  Annual 
MOTHER/DAUGHTER banquet.  You can still sign up today.  
Great program.  Good food.  Sweet fellowship.  Wear a hat and 
bring a friend (Yes that can be someone from your family)!  Cost?  
Donation for the meal. 
 
Our congratulations to Mike and Danille Witmer on the birth of Deacon (4lbs 15 
oz) and Layla (3lbs 14oz).  The twins arrived the day after Easter and the dog 
is already jealous.  We pray for God’s blessing on this new family! 

 This Week Next Week 

1st Nursery Becky Sipes & 
Lauren Elliott 

Deb Michalsky & 
Amy Fleming 

2nd Nursery Harold & Mary Lou 
Jones 

Cindy Rawley & 
Sylvia Clement 

Acolyte Carlee Knepper 1st 
Ben Garrett 2nd 

Andrina Murray 1st 
Ben Garrett 2nd  

Greeters Jan & Georgianna 
Horst Family 

Wayne & Sharon 
Baumbagh 

Prelude Daphne Murray Leta Sipes 

   



KOINS FOR A KITCHEN – Containers are due 2 weeks 
from today on Mother’s day, May 12. 
 
 
NEXT SUNDAY evening (6:30) … an evening of WORSHIP 
music.  SPRING SING!  Music is unique.  There is joy in its 
*hearing and there is joy in its *making.  But there is no joy in 
*uncreated, *nondelivered music.  So put something together and 
allow us to join with your worship music!  (Food/Fellowship 
afterward.  We need cookies … sign up sheet on entryway desk) 
 
May 11 – Church Leadership Resource Day at Rhodes Grove Camp (9:00-3:00) 

• Two sessions … morning and afternoon … lunch available 
• Seminars presented by Brotherhood Mutual Insurance including segments on church 

security, medical preparation, legal trends, etc.  No cost except for lunch.  Please register 
at ubassociation@rhodesgrove.com. 

 
 
Deadline to sign up for the NC trip (Aug. 22-25) to assist 
the Pegrams is May 5.  Please contact Holly Ressler 
(thjmress@aol.com or 301-739-8063) with your name, phone, 
and email so she has an accurate list of people going along.   
 
 

CHURCH MEMBERSHIP CLASS.  If you would like to express 
your commitment  to the Lord by joining the OUB family 
as a member, we will do a class on Saturday evening, May 
25, with membership vows on Sunday, May 26.  The class 
touches on our history, distinctives, organization and 

vision.  (6:00-8:00)  Membership is a way to publically say, “I belong here.”  
Please speak with Pastor Rawley if you wish to participate. 
 
For our WMF May meeting on Thursday, May 2, we will be leaving the church 
at 6:00 pm and traveling in the church van to Providence Place.  There we 
will meet with Mossie Sites who will be sharing with us her past missionary 
endeavors.  She is the widow of Rev. Wilbur Sites, a former minister of 
several United Brethren churches.  You will find her a very delightful 
person.  Questions? Contact Amy Gour (717-597-9202) or Jeannie Johnston 
(717-597-2339) 


